A weekly meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, February 18, 2013 at 6:08 pm.
Present: Martin Crowley, Chair; Brian Connors, Clerk; Catherine Johnson, Adm. Asst.
Pledge of Allegiance

Dina Livingston, Town Clerk, was present to inform the Board on the Governors decision to aliow
cities and town to combine the Annual Town Election and the Primary Election.

Ms. Livingston recommended to not combine the Annual Town Election and Primary Election,
due to the confusion it may cause to voters.

The Board agreed with Ms. Livingston and agreed to not combine the Annual Town Election and
the Primary Election.

Beth Hayes, George McCabe and Heather Graham of the High School Building Committee were
present to discuss with the Board the sticking points regarding the school employees who may be
affected in the hiring of a Town Wide Facilities Manager; specifically what department the
employees would falf under.

A lengthy discussion was had with regards to the school employees and what department they
would fall under when a Town Wide Facilities Manager is hired.

M/Connors, s/Crowley, motion to adjourn.

VOTE: Yes — Crowley, Connors; a unanimous vote in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm
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